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Marin’s Hidden Human Sex Trafficking Challenge: It’s Happening in our Backyard 

 
 
 

FINDINGS  
 
F-1 through F-13: 
 
 Response:   
 
 Agree with all findings, assuming the facts as set forth in the Grand Jury’s Report are 

accurate. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
R7: Marin County Office of Education should work with the Marin County School/Law 

Enforcement Partnership to develop educational programs to ensure that students, 
parents, and teachers are trained in recognizing the signs of human trafficking and where 
they can find help. 

 

 Response: 
 
San Rafael City Schools actively participates on the School/Law Enforcement 
Partnership.  We believe that this recommendation has been implemented.  San 
Rafael City Schools has encouraged staff, student, parent, and Board attendance (as 
relevant) at countywide events that were offered over the course of the past two 
years including: 

 

 Human Trafficking and Child Abduction Forum on September 14, 
2015. 

 

 Missing Children and On-Line Predators, April 29, 2015. 
 

 School/Law Enforcement Partnership discussion led by the District 
Attorney’s Office on October 21, 2015 and January 16, 2016 during 
which presentations related to sex trafficking took place. 
 

 A countywide forum which the Marin County Office of Education 
supported and advertised was held on Thursday January 21, 2016 by 
the Marin Child Abuse Prevention Council. 
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San Rafael City Schools will participate in any efforts to continue developing 
programs to ensure that students, parents and teachers are trained in recognizing 
the signs of human trafficking and where they can find help. 


